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From:        James Talamonti <jtalamonti@thecentersquare.com>
Date:        Mon, Dec 23, 2024 at 9:48 AM
Subject:    Re: Question regarding your article from Sep 18, 2024 in The Center Square
To:           Kurt Zitzner <kurt@advocateconstruction.com>

Kurt,

Thank you very much for reading the story and for your kind feedback! I just consulted with
our Illinois editor and executive editor and they also appreciated your feedback and said, yes,
it would be acceptable to share the PDF copy on your website.

I hope you have a wonderful holiday season and a Happy New Year.

Jim Talamonti
Illinois Reporter
Illinois Radio Network/The Center Square
312-320-5127
jtalamonti@thecentersquare.com


